PF Code of Conduct

Members of the PPG are expected to discharge their roles in accordance with the Code of Conduct and declare any conflicts of interest or any potential  conflict of interest that  might  impede their involvement in  discussions at PPG meetings.

The PPG is expected to carry out its business in accordance with any national guidance on good governing practice. (See NAPP guidelines)

Members of the PPG will be expected to sign a confidentiality agreement to cover any issues discussed at PPG meetings which are not at that point in time in the public domain.

No discussion related to any member’s medical treatment or grievance will be entered into at PPG meetings as this will fall outside the remit of the PPG. Such matters are to be directed to the relevant member of the Dawley Medical staff or to the Patient Liaison officer at the CCG.

Members considered to be bringing the reputation of Dawley Medical Practice into disrepute will be asked to leave the PPG.
